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The United States supports a transition to a peaceful and democratic Sudan
led by civilians who represent the diversity of Sudanese society. The will of
the Sudanese people is clear: it is time to move toward a transitional
government that is inclusive and respectful of human rights and the rule of
law.

We are encouraged by the decision to release political prisoners and cancel
the curfew in Khartoum. The United States, along with our international
partners, continues to stress with the members of the Transitional Military
Council and other armed groups the need to show restraint, avoid conflict,
and remain committed to the protection of the Sudanese people.

Sudan’s designation as a State Sponsor of Terrorism remains in effect, and
Phase II discussions are suspended. We will continue to calibrate our
policies based on our assessment of events on the ground and the actions of
transitional authorities.
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